
CHERRY TREE CRTCKET CLUB (CTCC)

MEMBERS CODE OF CONDUCT

The Code of Conduct is complementary to the Constitution which all Members receive when joining
the Club. lt covers the standards of behaviour expected of CICC members.

LANGUAGE AND BEHAVIOUR
. Foul, racist or abusive language will not be tolerated. Anyone indulging in such language will be

asked to leave and, if excessive, membership will be suspended or revoked. All instances will be
reported to the Management Committee.

. Any member engaging in violent behaviour in or around the premises will have their
membership revoked with immediate effect and reported to the Management Committee.

. The designated smoking area will be on the pitch side of the Premises.

DRUGS AND DRUNKENESS

, There is a zero tolerance policy on drugs; anyone caught taking drugs on the Premises will be
barred for life. Anyone under the influence of drugs or if the staff suspect an individual is under
the influence of drugs will be asked to leave the Premises immediately and the incident will be
reported to the Management Committee.

. Nuisance or drunken behaviour is unacceptable and failure to adhere to requests from staff
could result in a request to leave the Club and being reported to the Management Committee.

ENTRY AND EXIT FROM THE PREMISES

. The Club is situated in a residential area and we ask that members respect local residents when
entering and leaving the premises, especially late at night and after functions.

. There is CCTV surrounding the premises for security and reference purposes.

CHILDREN

: Children under the age of 18 are welcome in Club and at all times should be accompanied by a
parent/guardian. Children will have to leave the Premises by 7pm unless part of a private
function in the Club or by prior arrangement.

. CTCC will operate Blackburn with Darwen Council's 'Challenge 25' policy which means that
anyone who appears to be under 25 will be challenged to prove identification of their age.

PRIVATE FUNCTIONS

, Private functions are an essential part of the wellbeing of the Club and will be encouraged,
especially in the evenings and when no cricket is being played.

r Private functions will be listed on the notice board, televisions and Facebook page. Members will
always be able to use the membe/s area of the Club until 7pm when an evening function is
booked and thereafter it will be for the discretion of the private event as to whether members
are able to stay in the Club. A common sense approach will be adopted at all times.
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